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City Clerk April Monthly Report         

 

The month of April went by, but not as quickly as March did. Got to meet Fred Broerman & 

Nicholas Martinez, the local government specialists. The past few weeks have been very busy 

with meeting after meetings, Regular Council Meetings, and SCERP Meetings to prepare late 

break-up and flood. This is actually my first-time gathering information and preparing for Flood, 

working with the City. Sad to say I’ll be having to make a move to Anchorage within a few 

months, which I wasn’t planning to do until next year. I will keep everyone updated on that. 

Thank You All! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Simeon 
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